
Superintendent’s Comments Belmond-Klemme CSD

Senior Recommended for Late Graduation

Background: 
Due to extenuating personal circumstances, David Gordon was not ready to graduate with his 
class on May 23 of this year. He has since been attending summer school this summer. On 
Sunday, June 27, he completed all the requirements to graduate.

Recommended Action: 
I recommend David Gordon be allowed to graduate late with the Class of 2021.


